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March 28, 1989

Dr. Tom Schroeter

Senior Regional Geologist
Geological Survey Branch
Ministry of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources
Suite 159-800 Hornby Street

Vancouver, B.C.

V6Z 2C5

Dear Dr. Schroeter:

Re: Newhawk Gold Mines Ltd.(NPL), Granduc Mines Limited
Sulphurets Property, Stage I Report

At the request of Mr. Raymond Crook, Chairman of the B.C.
Mine Development Steering Committee we hereby enclose one copy
of: '

"A Supplementary Submission to the Stage I Report,
Sulphurets Property"

for your review. We request that you direct any final comment to

Mr. Norm Ringstad, Secretary of the MDSC as soon as possible.
Your ealiest attention to this matter is gratefully aprreciated.

Your truly
ROBERT L. HALLAM

Lo Sl

ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT LTD.

RLH/ems
Encl.

cc. Mr. Raymond Crook, Chairman, B.C.M.D.S.C.
Mr. John Shillabeer, Manager of Engineering, Newhawk

5501 Nancy Greene Way, North Vancouver, B.C. V7R 4R6 Telephone: (604) 880-3871



